Rooley Lane Medical Centre
Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Thurs 10th February 2022, 5-6pm

Agenda

Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda


1. Update on building work and new staff (including new GP
2. Future plans
3. AOB

Rooley Lane Medical Centre
Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Weds 10th February 2022, 5-6pm

Minutes

Present 
PPG members: SR, SD
Staff: Dr JD, DW
Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

1. Update on building work and new staff (including new GP)

All the new building work has been approved and should be started shortly. Most of the work has to be completed by the end of March. This includes putting in a lift, a new staircase, 2 new consulting rooms and a new training room.

We have also employed Dr Victor Animasahun who comes from being a registrar at Bowling Hall Medical Centre. He is a salaried Doctor and works Mon, Tues, Weds full days.

2. Future plans

We are part of the primary care network with Bowling Highfield, Tong, Low Moor. Through this network it has given us access to other clinical professionals to work for our surgery such as physio, paramedics, and social prescribers. Through these networks the CCG wants us to focus on patient care, however each practice is still contracted to do have a PPG group. 

JD asked if the others were happy to link up to other practice PPG’s and focus on the community issues and lets focus on local health issues. We work closely with the restore college and these may have room that we could potentially use if the Practice health champions would pick up again. JD mentioned that we could potentially work with them.

3. AOB

The phone system is still getting positive feedback from the group. SD liked the queue busting system, so you don’t have to be on phone for a great length of time and the phone system will ring you back. Both group members asked if a further message could be put on the phones saying something like “You can always ask for your preferred GP you wish to speak to today”. DW will get this added. The receptionist will be more than happy to try and accommodate these requests each day.
Next meeting: Possibly end of April after building work has been done. The group again wanted F2F, so hopefully by this date that should not be a problem
